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May 29, 2023 

 

Past-President Ms. Cindy Davis, Chairperson 

2023 Nominations Committee 

C/o Mr. Dominic Sims, CEO 

International Code Council 

Birmingham District Office 

900 Montclair Road 

 Birmingham, AL 35213 

 

Dear Ms. Chairman and the International Code Council Nominations Committee, 

Oregon Permit Technicians Association would like to express the support of Mr. Steve McDaniel to 

continue his role on the ICC Board of Directors.  He is highly qualified and is heavily involved in 

advancing the Building Safety mission within his region and as part of the ICC Board involvement. Mr. 

McDaniel has been available to assist PermitTechNations and WICEDs annual Day of Service event for 

the last several years to help facilitate our growth. We look forward to being able to continue to work 

with him on behalf of Permit Technicians across the county.  

 

Sincerely, 
Michele Linbarger 

Michele Linbarger, President 

Oregon Permit Technicians Association 

2023 Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Michele Linbarger, President  |  Serena Locke, President-Elect  |  Regan Trapp, Secretary   
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